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Kindergarten Round-Up
Parent Informational Meeting
The elementary will be holding a parent meeting for all incoming kindergartners on Tuesday, April 18, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the elementary gymnasium.  This is a very important meeting, where the following topics will be discussed:

*what to bring with you and expect at Kindergarten Round-Up;

*registration forms;

*the different skills we’d like each child to have before entering 
Kindergarten;

*what a day at Hanover-Horton looks like;

*transportation information; and 
*our food service program.
We are asking parents to bring their incoming kindergartner to the meeting.  While parents are attending the informational session, their children will go with our kindergarten teachers for a story and activity.  After the presentation, parents will have the opportunity to sign up for a time to bring their child to Kindergarten Round-up.  We look forward to seeing you!
